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September 26, 2006

Student Visions
11830 SW Kerr Pkwy Ste 330
Lake Oswego, OR 97035

SUBJECT: RENEWAL OF PRIVATE SCHOOL REGISTRATION

The application for renewal of Student Visions as a registered private school in Oregon,
pursuant to ORS 345.545(2), has been processed. From the information submitted, all
criteria for renewal of registration as a private school in Oregon have been met.
Consequently, Student Visions (located at 11830 SW Kerr Pkwy Ste 330, Lake Oswego,

OR) is hereby entered into the department record as registered for the 2006-2007 school
year.

Please note that registration with the Oregon Department of Education is not the same as
accreditation. There are a number of regional and national accreditation associations that
service private schools,

If you have any questions about the renewal process, please feel free to contact me or
Patti Choate at (503) 947-5716.

Sincerely,

it 200,

Raymond E. Lindley, Ed.D., Director
Private Schools & Specialized Programs
ray.lindley @ state.or.us



